
  

Headteacher: Mrs Katherine Mann 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR   

Tel No: 01494 562501  
Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk       www.hughendenprimary.co.uk 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

          

Hughenden Primary School 

 
Enrich - Empower - Ignite 

 

 
6th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents,  
 

Secondary Transfer Test 
 

I trust you have had a relaxing summer and that your child has settled in well to the start of their learning 
journey in Year 6.  
 
During the summer term, I shared parental information regarding the processes for both the secondary 
admissions and the Secondary Transfer Test (11+). As we start the new academic year, the Secondary 
Transfer Test (11+) will be taking place on the following dates: 
 

 Tuesday 10th September 2024 – Practice Paper 
 

 Thursday 12th September 2024 – Actual Paper 
 

 Friday 11th October 2024 – Secondary Transfer Test Results Published  
 

It is your decision as parents/carers as to whether your child takes the Secondary Transfer Test. 
Buckinghamshire operates an opt-out system so, unless you state otherwise, your child is automatically 
enrolled to sit the test. If you wish to withdraw your child from the test, and haven’t already notified me, 
you must inform me as soon as possible in writing. This decision can be taken up to and including the 
morning of the test itself but I would encourage you to make your decision before then! If a child is 
withdrawn from the Test, they are then only eligible to apply for Secondary and not Grammar Schools. 
 
Remember, each child is different and they all have their own individual strengths. If you wish to discuss 
anything further, then please do not hesitate to contact me via the school office.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Katherine Mann   
 


